From: Katie Canyouguess

To: Water Draft Permit Comment

Cc: robert.moery@govenor.arkansas.gov

Subject: [BULK] Regulation 5 Permit To whom it may concern
Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 9:07:57 AM

Folks, As you may recall, the comment period on the Reg 5 permit application for
the large C&H industrial swine operation near the Buffalo has been extended to April
6th.

Governor Hutchinson & ADEQ:

Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River
watershed. This industrial operation has no business in the geologically sensitive
karst environment of our own national river. Any failures or long term degradation
risks a $62M tourism industry in one of the poorest areas of our state. Deny it
because it makes economic sense. Deny it out of respect for the Arkansans who
came before you who fought to protect it.

I grew up with the river as vacations. My family didn't when the money or time to
travel such as others. Everyday we were taught leave only foot prints or wonders for
others to enjoy and that will help the area. We picked up a minimum of 20 items of
trash a day no matter where we were to go. | still follow these rules. They are part
of my mantra. | love my home, the lands, waters, and creatures. Please don't back
the others continuing to destroy our homes and memories. | haven't even been able
to get to the buffalo this year. The regulation 5 permit would destroy future tourist
visits and eliminate may childhood and even parental memories of love within
nature.

Camping or glamping.

Please and thank.
Much love from a true patriot of the land.

Katherine E. A. Canfield
Little Rock, Arkansas 72202
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